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All suspected misconduct, malpractices and/or non-compliances such as 
these must be reported to the University via the following channels:

To report suspected research 
misconduct or poor research practice, 
please email NTU’s Research Integrity 
Officer, Assoc Prof Roderick Bates, at 
nturio@ntu.edu.sg.

Please use our anonymous reporting 
form. All complainants are requested 

to substantiate your allegations with a 
thorough description, along with 

necessary supporting information.

Issues not related to research (e.g. HR 
or Finance matters) should be directed 
to NTU's Ethics and Compliance 
Committee (ECC) via this online form.

NTU practices a Whistleblower Protection Policy and all reports 
will be handled with strict confidentiality.
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Research participants being subjected to additional interventions 
unapproved by the IRB

Coercion or undue influence of potential research participants

Misuse of collected personal data or human tissues that does not 
meet its original research intent

Studies conducted on human participants without IRB approval

https://www.ntu.edu.sg/research/research-integrity-office/institutional-review-board/guidelines
mailto:irb@ntu.edu.sg


